
PREFACE

The first issue of this Review appeared in May 1967. It was so well
received, within and outside the University, that those responsible for
the second issue decided to publish it in a volume comparable with
The New Zealand Universities Law Review. I am sure that their confi­
dence in the future of the Review will be justified.

The Editors and Business Manager have again demonstrated that
an undergraduate publication can achieve high standards, both in
content and presentation. Those responsible are to be congratulated.
The Law Students' Society, which meets the cost of publication, is
also to be congratulated on its enterprise. The Society now derives
almost all of its income from its own members, who have accepted
the Review as one of the main responsibilities of the Society.

Although it may be found desirable in the future to include articles
and notes prepared by those outside the student body, the Editors
have confined this issue to student writing which, it will be agreed,
deserves encouragement.

J. F. NORTHEY
Dean
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